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Eventually, you will no question discover a supplementary experience
and capability by spending more cash. nevertheless when? attain you
give a positive response that you require to get those every needs
gone having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to get something
basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to
understand even more a propos the globe, experience, some places,
following history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your certainly own become old to work reviewing habit. in the
middle of guides you could enjoy now is Take One More Chance Shriya
Garg below.

Dream's Sake Jul 01 2022 &quote;He can be as good as he wants to be
and I'll be as bad as I need to be! We'll see where it all ends
up,&quote; says Aashi. She believes sh has a right to fight for her
dreams. She believes ak little bit of selfishness is necessary to
survive in this world. Abhi, however, has not learnt that lesson. And
he can't accept the fulfilment of his hopes when they seem to rise
from the ruins of Aashi's dreams. His sister Priyam and friend Sid are
made from much the same mould. And in the path of their love too lies
a dream - the dream of a dead and betrayed mother. Feeling rise, and
are suppressed. Past grips the present and threatens the future.
Memories refuse to wane their shadows from the heart. Hope and despair
fight a battle. Guilt rises up and resent the forgiveness. Revenge

weaves a web. Friendship is tested. And love demands a sacrific. A
tumultuous battle wages on ..... What lies at the end of this battle?
Lose yourself in the pages of this gripping saga of love and
friendship to find out.
India Book of Records 2021 Nov 12 2020 Young or old, rich or poor,
Hindu or Muslim, all unite at one platform; it's the India Book of Records 2021. The year 2021 can be called the year of record making as
more records are created and even more records are attempted than any
other year in the past, leading to the breaking of our own boundaries
to present you a bigger and thicker India Book of Records 2020.
Arguably this is the biggest national book of records ever produced by
any country, which in itself can be called a record. Truly, Indians
create more re-cords than anyone else on the planet. While many of the
Indian record holders achieved a place in Asia Book of Records and
World Record Union, more than 50 Indian re-cord holders featured in a
plat-form created by the initiative of three countries that produce
the India Book of Records, Viet-nam Book of Records and Indonesia Book
of Records to showcase the top record holders at the global stage. As
you are holding 'India Book of Records 2021', surely some of the
records will inspire you to challenge yourself to create a record and
see your name in India Book of Records 2021.
Pharmacology and Pharmacotherapeutics Jul 29 2019
Advances in Interdisciplinary Engineering Dec 14 2020 This book
presents select proceedings of the International Conference on Future
Learning Aspects of Mechanical Engineering (FLAME 2018). The book
discusses interdisciplinary areas such as automobile engineering,
mechatronics, applied and structural mechanics, bio-mechanics,
biomedical instrumentation, ergonomics, biodynamic modeling, nuclear
engineering, agriculture engineering, and farm machineries. The
contents of the book will benefit both researchers and professionals.
REVIEW OF PHARMACOLOGY. Dec 02 2019
My Raksha Bandhan Aug 29 2019
A Long Road to Justice Mar 17 2021
Twin Torment Jan 27 2022 London based Sanya Chaturvedi is bored of
the party circuit. The only child of a rich businessman, Sanya hates
her aimless life and grabs the chance to revisit Mumbai, where she had
spent the first twelve years of her life. The main attraction is her
childhood sweetheart Arth Sharma. She hopes to rekindle the love she
used to feel for him as a kid. Sanya's thrilled with the opportunity
to holiday with the Sharmas. But it's Arth's tormenting twin Ansh who
insists on spending time with her while the man of her dreams is never
around. And the worst part is that her body plays traitor, lusting
after the devilishly handsome Ansh. Will Sanya find relief from her
bored life? And the love she came in search of? Read the book to find
how destiny plays a strong role as Sanya deals with the Twin Torment
in her life.

The Brand Called You Feb 02 2020 There is no one else in the world
like you. Your personal brand has been registered in your name and
patented with your persona even though there may be hundreds of people
carrying the same name. Creating, building, and developing your
personal brand is entirely in your own hands. Conversely, destroying
or diminishing your brand is also only in your own hands. Your brand
is the essence of your own unique story. The key to this is reaching
deep inside yourself and pulling out the authentic, the unique 'you',
from within your own self. What we do with our own brand name could be
the difference between being very successful and not so successful.
This is as true for personal branding as it is for business branding.
The Brand Called You outlines how critical it is for each one of us to
understand the power and vulnerabilities of our brand and invest
wisely and consistently in our persona and our name. Remember, the
only legacy you will leave behind in the world is your name.
MY SON'S INHERITANCE Dec 26 2021
The Mountain Is You Sep 30 2019 THIS IS A BOOK ABOUT SELF-SABOTAGE.
Why we do it, when we do it, and how to stop doing it-for good.
Coexisting but conflicting needs create self-sabotaging behaviors.
This is why we resist efforts to change, often until they feel
completely futile. But by extracting crucial insight from our most
damaging habits, building emotional intelligence by better
understanding our brains and bodies, releasing past experiences at a
cellular level, and learning to act as our highest potential future
selves, we can step out of our own way and into our potential. For
centuries, the mountain has been used as a metaphor for the big
challenges we face, especially ones that seem impossible to overcome.
To scale our mountains, we actually have to do the deep internal work
of excavating trauma, building resilience, and adjusting how we show
up for the climb. In the end, it is not the mountain we master, but
ourselves.
Proportionality in Action Jan 15 2021 A comparative and empirical
analysis of proportionality in the case law of six constitutional and
supreme courts.
SuperSiblings Aug 02 2022 In a world where relationships make or
break the deal for a lifetime, it is imperative to be able to have
equations that are reliable, compatible and accessible. Luckily
enough, sometimes it doesn't take too much effort to find the right
set of people, perhaps because nature has its own way of providing
them. From childhood to adulthood, siblings share their environment,
principles and interests, and are naturally quite compatible. Gone are
the days when siblings only gave the best 'what car to buy' advice or
approved the guy you were dating. Today, brothers and sisters are
travelling together, taking up hobbies together, and to add to the
latest trend, building enterprises together. Varying from tech
startups to trendy fashion wear, from utility applications to artsy

expressions, siblings seem to be partnering up with each other to
break away from conventional career choices. SuperSiblings
encapsulates the journeys of twenty siblings who have broken away from
conventions and supported each other to startup their dream ventures.
Meraki Feb 25 2022 Meraki is a journey in pages, filled with
experiences and emotions that we hope you can resonate with, and
realise you aren't alone. It is bittersweet growth in words; an
account of our stories that we hope, to some extent, are yours too.
Describing this compilation in a few words, wouldn't do it justice,
but to put it simply- Meraki is the story of five passionate teenagers
presented in forms of poetry and prose.
You Are All I Need Jul 21 2021 Whether it is a distant lover or
someone you see every day but can't confess to; whether it is a love
that grows silently or a love that's not acceptable by society;
whether it is a love that will never be yours or a love that is pure
and untainted by jealousy-love will always finds a way to survive, to
make life more beautiful, more liveable. That's why we say, 'Love
makes the world go round!' You Are All I Need is a collection of
touching stories selected by Ravinder Singh to bring to the readers
the myriad facets of love. This book will make you laugh, cry, think
and feel, all at the same time. It is an eclectic collection of lo ve
stories that will warm the cockles of your heart.
Her Last Wish Nov 24 2021 His father's over expectations only ruined
his self-confidence further with each failure. A ray of hope walked
into his life as his wife, a charismatic personality spreading joy
wherever she went. Everything is going per plan, but darkness comes
knocking soon. He finds out that she does not have much time to live
and takes it upon himself to fight all odds – even his family, if need
be – to help her fight her medical condition. His father sees his own
redemption in helping them; he knows his son will be a winner only if
he will fight for her, with her. Will a defeated son prove himself to
be a good husband? Will the father-son duo together be able to change
the course of fate? Her Last Wish is an inspiring story of love,
relationships and sacrifice, which proves once again how a good wife
makes the best husband.
The Ray of Hope Oct 12 2020 This project, I believe, is one of the
pieces that I am most proud of; it is sensual, realistic, heartwarming
and touches you right at the heart. This book is about those who
wander with confusion, not having a clear vision, do not know what to
do, where to start and those who are stacked in their lives. Raghu,
who runs Omega Groups, a leading startup based in Prayagraj, India,
has fought a mental disorder, been through hell and survived four
suicide attempts. His two friends, Guru Gopalan and Sidharth Shankar,
walk in when the rest of the world walks out. This book will help you
get a proper road and a clear vision of life and see how beautiful
life is. People are walking around blind. If you are the one who can

see, you will be able to navigate through this new world. You will be
the beacon that will enhance the lives of everyone around you and, in
doing so, trigger the actual law of nature that says, when you enhance
everyone around you, you can’t help but enhance yourself.
Data Intelligence and Cognitive Informatics May 07 2020 This book
discusses new cognitive informatics tools, algorithms and methods that
mimic the mechanisms of the human brain which lead to an impending
revolution in understating a large amount of data generated by various
smart applications. The book is a collection of peer-reviewed best
selected research papers presented at the International Conference on
Data Intelligence and Cognitive Informatics (ICDICI 2020), organized
by SCAD College of Engineering and Technology, Tirunelveli, India,
during 8–9 July 2020. The book includes novel work in data
intelligence domain which combines with the increasing efforts of
artificial intelligence, machine learning, deep learning and cognitive
science to study and develop a deeper understanding of the information
processing systems.
Keepers of the Kalachakra Aug 10 2020
The Girl Who Knew Too Much Apr 17 2021 Can true love bring someone
back from the dead? Akshara is left devastated by her mother’s death
and spends most of her time in solitude at the local park. One day, as
she is sobbing uncontrollably, a young man named Harry approaches her.
They become friends and Harry recounts to her a story about the
miraculous reunion of a young woman and her dead boyfriend to help
ease some of her pain. The story makes Akshara hopeful that she can
perhaps see her dead mother again. But she soon realizes that Harry
isn’t what he seems to be. Even the characters in his story seem
dubious, almost unreal. So what is he hiding? And why? Is there any
truth to his story at all? In this darkly suspenseful romance mystery,
Akshara is left facing a truth that will make her doubt not just Harry
but herself as well . . .
Love not for sale Mar 29 2022 Love can happen anywhere, with
anyone... Kabir Thapar is the spoilt son of a rich capitalist in
Mumbai. His mother’s sudden death scars him for life, leaving him at
loggerheads with his father who finds himself a new wife in no time.
As Kabir embarks on a downward spiral of alcohol and drugs, he, on one
ill-fated day, finds himself embroiled in a hit-and-run case. Making a
quick escape, Kabir ends up in a red-light area, where he meets Sehar,
a sex worker. As he falls head over heels for her, he must own up to
the one emotion he has been running away from all his life—love. From
the bestselling author of A Half-baked Love Story comes a story that
perfectly weaves together the explosive passion between Kabir and
Sehar, the contradictions of ‘modern’ India, and the inevitable
tragedy that befalls its lovers.
A Gandhian Affair May 31 2022 Hindi cinema, ever since Independence,
has revolved almost entirely around issues of sex and money. This may

seem odd given the conservative taste of the times. But that we do not
'see' sex does not hide just how much sex there is in the cinema. As
for money, a nagging theme is the impact of money - or the lack of it
- on sex. Sanjay Suri argues that Hindi cinema was an unlikely
offspring of the Father of the Nation - the product of Gandhi's
celibacy and austerity. His heroic retreat from wealth and sexuality
was written into the cinema and then elaborately filmed shot by shot.
Suri draws on numerous examples - from Mother India to Do Bigha
Zameen; Shree 420 to Pyaasa; Sahib, Bibi aur Ghulam to Guide; and
Dilwale Dulhania Le Jayenge to Lage Raho Munnabhai - to show how
cinema was made within well-defined moral fences that were built with
dos and don'ts about sex and money. A Gandhian Affair is a history of
India through the preoccupations of its cinema.
Bruised Passports Jul 09 2020 As young kids, SAVI and VID, as they
are popularly known to their followers, dreamt of travelling the world
together. In 2013, they turned this dream into reality with the launch
of their travel blog, BRUISED PASSPORTS. And now, countless flights,
dreamy destinations and beautiful pictures later, the OG couple of
travel has decided to reveal the secret of their carefree and
footloose life. But this isn't just a book filled with dreamy stories
of travel, people and culture; in these pages, Savi and Vid share
their insights on how you, too, can live a life full of memories,
adventure and the excitement of discovering a new place. With tips,
plans and advice inspired by the hurdles and successes they have
faced, Savi and Vid tell you how to be successful digital nomads in a
post-pandemic world. From financial planning to, risk analysis, to
taking that leap of faith, to how to create a brand of your own,
BRUISED PASSPORTS promises to be a treasure trove for anyone who wants
to take the plunge and set off on a journey to live life on their own
terms.
Rightfully Wrong Wrongfully Right May 19 2021 Love is in the air
again...and this time it's steamy, bold and manipulative! Gayatri, a
rich, spoiled diva, is fighting to establish herself even as her
tyrant father pushes her into a life not of her choice. Viraj is a
genius and a con who shuns society and its hypocrisies. Gayatri sees
Viraj only as a means to an end. For Viraj, Gayatri is the epitome of
all that he despises. So when their paths cross, it is a battle of
feisty wills and desire. Will Gayatri and Viraj prove to be each
other's salvation or annihilation? From the best-selling author of
Right Fit Wrong Shoe and Wrong Means Right End comes Rightfully Wrong
Wrongfully Right. All the unforgettable characters of the earlier two
bestsellers make a comeback in this unforgettable story of hurt,
hearts and hope. This is a tumultuous journey of two Wrongs who might
just make everything Right!
Asoka Book III Jun 07 2020 Five years have passed since the end of
the Mauryan Civil War. Samrat Asoka rules the Indian sub-continent

from his capital, Patliputra. His brutal wars of conquest have earned
him the name Chandasoka (Evil One). His enemies fear him, as do his
own people. But the maritime republic of Kalinga stands free in the
south-east, the last Mahajanpada, inspired by the values of democracy,
equality and peace. In Book III of the epic Asoka Trilogy lies the
answer to the great question: Who will be remembered as the greatest
Samrat of the land of the Aryas?
Saris and a Single Malt Oct 31 2019 ÿSaris and a Single Maltÿis a
moving collection of poems written by a daughter for and about her
mother. The book spans the time from when the poet receives a phone
call in New York City that her mother is in a hospital in New Delhi,
to the time she carries out her mother's last rites. The poems
chronicle the author?s physical and emotional journey as she flies to
India, tries to fight the inevitable, and succumbs to the grief of
living in a motherless world. This collection will move you, astound
you, and make you hug your loved ones. "There are few books like Saris
and a Single Malt in which the loss of a mother, a homeland, and the
self come together in a sustained elegy." --Justen Ahren, Director
Noepe Center, Author ofÿA Strange Catechism "In life, as in poetry,
one must come from the heart. Sweta Vikram has done both with touching
eloquence. Her work resonates deeply within one's deepest emotional
sacristy." --Sharon Kapp, Owner & Founder, Houston Yoga & Ayurvedic
Wellness Center "Saris and a Single Malt is a fitting and delightful
tribute of a writer daughter to her affectionate mother which goes
deep into the minds of all children who love their moms." --K. V.
Dominic, English language poet, critic, short-story writer, and editor
from Kerala, India Sweta Srivastava Vikram, featured by Asian Fusion
as "one of the most influential Asians of our time," is an awardwinning writer, Pushcart Prize nominee, author of ten books, and a
wellness practitioner. A graduate of Columbia University, Sweta
performs her work, teaches creative writing workshops, and gives talks
at universities and schools across the globe. Learn more at
www.swetavikram.com From the World Voices Series at Modern History
Press www.ModernHistoryPress.com POE005060 POETRY / American / Asian
American
You are the Best Wife Oct 24 2021 Ajay believes in living for
himself; Bhavna teaches him to live for others. Ajay is a planner for
life; Bhavna makes him live in every moment. You are the Best Wife is
a story of two people with contradictory ideologies who fall in love.
It changes them for good. It changes the way they look at the world
and the way the world looks at them. Until destiny reveals its plans.
This is a true inspiring story of the author and his struggle with
life, after his beloved wife left him halfway through their journey.
But her last words, ‘you are the best husband’ gave him the strength
to live on, and fulfil his promise of love. Told with frankness and
doses of humor, this heartwarming tale of a boy and a girl who never

gave up on their love in face of adversities, ends on a bittersweet
and poignant note as Ajay comes to terms with the biggest lesson life
has to offer.
Leaf Talks Peace Jan 03 2020 Leaf Talks Peace takes the reader back
in time to the Bodhi tree where Buddha is meditating. He observes how
a Peepal leaf gives a message of interdependent origination of life.
He sees the Sun, the Earth, clouds, time, space, and consciousness in
a leaf. There is a peaceful co-existence of all. A leaf cannot survive
without any of these different elements. He finds the entire universe
breathing happily in a leaf. The leaf, a symbol of human well-being,
comes from interdependence and not from coercion.The objective of Leaf
Talks Peace is to inculcate a sense of harmony and care in young
readers. Harmony can happen in the world when there is peace between
humans, peace with nature, and peace within ourselves. It can happen
when differences are respected, when everyone acknowledges
interdependent origination of life, and when there are no absolute
dogmas but constant evolution of thoughts.
Shreya's Very Own Style Sep 03 2022 "Shreya's Very Own Style" is a
story about self-love and acceptance. Though Shreya is a champion on
the soccer field, the coolest scientist at her school and dances like
a star, she just can't seem to figure out how else to style her hair.
After all, how would she explain the patches on her head with no hair
at all?
Unstoppable Apr 29 2022 Meet the wonder women of Indian history! They
flew planes, swam across oceans, led armies, performed stunts, built
cities and captured historic moments on camera, despite being
constantly told to stay home, because that’s what ‘good girls’ did.
These were women who dared to dream and worked hard to turn their
dreams into reality, who shaped their own destinies and refused to let
anyone tell them what to do. Featuring the amazing adventures of
Janaki Ammal, Rani Abbakka, Nadia Wadia, Sarla Sharma Thakral,
Rajkumari Amrit Kaur and many others, Unstoppable is a collection of
75 power-packed stories of the extraordinary Indian women who broke
the rules to change the world around them for the better.
Tomorrowland Apr 05 2020 The Flow Genome Project director and awardwinning author of The Rise of Superman charts the world-changing
transformation of fictional scientific concepts into real-world
technologies. Original. 10,000 first printing.
Working the Night Shift Jun 19 2021 Relatively high wages and the
opportunity to be part of an upscale, globalized work environment draw
many in India to the call center industry. At the same time, night
shift employment presents women, in particular, with new challenges
alongside the opportunities. This book explores how beliefs about what
constitutes "women's work" are evolving in response to globalization.
Working the Night Shift is the first in-depth study of the
transnational call center industry that is written from the point of

view of women workers. It uncovers how call center employment affects
their lives, mainly as it relates to the anxiety that Indian families
and Indian society have towards women going out at night, earning a
good salary, and being exposed to western culture. This timely account
illustrates the ironic and, at times, unsettling experiences of women
who enter the spaces and places made accessible through call center
work. Visit the author's website at http://www.working-thenightshift.com and facebook group.
The ABCs of Virtue Mar 05 2020 The ABCs of Virtue is a poetic guide
to help kids understand twenty-six profound human qualities. Through
vibrant illustrations the author makes it easy for kids to relate to
these virtues and realize their beauty and importance in their lives.
This book creates a space for young readers where they will discover
magical virtues like honesty, responsiveness, confidence, generosity,
kindness, thankfulness, and morality in them. The rhymes of the book
are written with an aim of raising more conscious children for a world
where everyone is respected and there is no fear.This book will not
only expand kids' vocabulary but help them relate it in their daily
lives and make them a compassionate and better global
citizen.Recommended by both parents and teachers, this book helps in
discussing with children about various important points in life where
internalization of such virtues will help them attain a more
fulfilling experience of life.
10 Judgements That Changed India Aug 22 2021 Who was Shah Bano and
why was her alimony pertinent to India’s Secularism? Does the
fundamental right to life include the right to livelihood and shelter?
Where there is the right to live, is there also the right to die? How
did Bhanwari Devi’s Rape help define sexual harassment at the
workplace? Here are the Supreme Court's ten pivotal judgements that
have transformed Indian democracy and redefined our daily, lives.
Exploring vital themes such as custodial deaths, reservations and
environmental jurisprudence, this book contextualizes the judgements,
explains key concepts and maps their impacts. Written by one of
India's most respected lawyers, Ten Judgements That Changed India is
an authoritative yet accessible read for anyone keen to understand
India's legal system and the foundations of our democracy.
Stolen Reflections Sep 10 2020 Stolen reflections trapped in those
viscid waters of memory that but falters - dark, yet swirling bright
enough to get you through the night.
Take One More Chance: A Satire By A Sixteen Year Old Nov 05 2022
Naina Kashyap's to-do List: Change career. Next time the guy at
McDonald's acts stupid--be polite. Don't get him arrested again.
Stupidity is not a crime. Unfortunately. Change society's notion
towards child labour. Dad wants me to get married. What the___? Also
remember to change family. Some people always take the right decisions
and some people take decisions and then make them right. Naina Kashyap

was so sure that she fell in the second category. A sharp-tongued,
career-oriented girl of today, she had an opinion about
everything--from the local underprivileged children forced to work as
labourers to her parents' if-I-am-Jesus-Christ-then-you-are-ParisHilton marriage. So when her father ordered her to find a decent groom
for herself, she responded in the only way she knew how--rebellion.
From crazy accidents in Delhi's streets to near drowning in kiddie
pools, she rained her wrath on every man she came across. She thought
that things could never get worse. Little did she know that the drama
had only just begun.
Advances in Communication and Computational Technology Feb 13 2021
This book presents high-quality peer-reviewed papers from the
International Conference on Advanced Communication and Computational
Technology (ICACCT) 2019 held at the National Institute of Technology,
Kurukshetra, India. The contents are broadly divided into four parts:
(i) Advanced Computing, (ii) Communication and Networking, (iii) VLSI
and Embedded Systems, and (iv) Optimization Techniques.The major focus
is on emerging computing technologies and their applications in the
domain of communication and networking. The book will prove useful for
engineers and researchers working on physical, data link and transport
layers of communication protocols. Also, this will be useful for
industry professionals interested in manufacturing of communication
devices, modems, routers etc. with enhanced computational and data
handling capacities.
Prince of Patliputra Jun 27 2019 Bharatvarsha, Land Of The Aryas: 272
BC Bindusar, the second Samrat Chakravartin of all the Aryas, rules
the Indian sub-continent from his capital, Patliputra. Fifty years
previously, his father, Chandragupta Maurya, had laid the foundations
of this vast Samrajya, guided by the famed Guru, Arya Chanakya. But
the pinnacle of the Empire’s wealth and glory has now passed… As the
Samrat’s health declines due to .a mysterious illness, problems and
factions, in-fighting and rebellion, raise their heads across his
realm. There is no clear successor as the ninety-nine sons of Bindusar
vie to ascend the throne. Bharatvarsha waits for a warrior-king to
rise up and lead the Empire once again. Can young Prince Asoka, least
favoured of Bindusar’s sons, take on his grandfather’s mantle? Can
Radhagupta, a mere Councillor at Court, be the inspiration Chanakya
was to his Emperor and his people? Book I of the epic Asoka Trilogy
revolves around the haunting question: Who will be the next Samrat of
the revered land of the Aryas? The first book of this riveting
narrative captures the decline of a golden age, the upsurge of greed
and chaos, the dark aspirations of royal heirs, and the dramatic
events in the remarkable life of a man of destiny.
Destined to be Yours Oct 04 2022 We don’t meet people by accident,
they are meant to cross our paths for a reason. We all are imperfectly
perfect in our lives and there is no point in changing the real you.

People will come and go and only leave their memories behind. We come
across to a lot of people in our life, we think they’ll stay forever
with us. But destiny has different plans for each one of us. Destined
to be Yours is a sweet tale of finding love. When Vivaan met Samira,
he fell in love with her. It was love at first sight for him. While
fate had different plans for them and for Vivaan and Samira her past
become the biggest hurdle. Just when their story was on a track, a
tragedy struck and destiny parted their ways. Will their love be able
to overcome the odds? Will destiny bring them together. Samira's
journey of overcoming depression and finding her new self begins. A
story of lust, betrayal and the victory of true love with a taste of
reality. Destined to be Yours is a story of finding true love. ‘We
never know whom we are going to stay with and who is destined to be a
part of our life.’
Crush 2 : An Incomplete Heartbeat Sep 22 2021 Crush 2: An Incomplete
Heartbeat What happens when you love someone and they don't
reciprocate in the similar manner? What happens when you love someone
but you have to leave them for their own good? But it becomes more
beautiful when you get the love you deserve and it remains with you
till eternity. The only question which is hard to answer is was it
actually love or just a mere attraction? The answer to this question
lies in this anthology which consists eighteen such stories, anthology
which is a roller-coaster of feelings. Contributors Ashquanda Iqbal,
Divya Rawat, Monojit Dutta, Samridhi Garg, Manvi Singh, Satyam Mahato,
Apurva Joshi, Arya Dikhole, Shriya Gupta, Rajeev Pundir, Chandra Kant
Jaisansaria, Anuj Singhal, Pooja Khurana, Surbhi Sareen, Akash Rumade,
Bhumika Khatri, Shagun Kesar, Zeenath Zaveri, Kajal Lalwani
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